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From: "Bo Kennedy" <BKennedy@fstinc.com>
To: "Lannie Dobson" <LDobson@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: "Grimando, Christine" <CDG@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/29/2015 12:34 PM
Subject: The Point
Attachments: A-2 Floor Plan.pdf

Lannie,

 

See attached plan per request. 

 

Please know that we will be formally with withdrawing this application
TODAY. I thought that was known but we really should formalize it. 

 

Bo E. Kennedy, P.E.  |  Senior Engineer

  <http://www.fstinc.com/> 
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The information transmitted in this electronic communication is
intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking
of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or
entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If
you received this information in error, please contact IT
Services at 800-835-8666 and properly dispose of this
information.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.


